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20/02/2025  15:14:472025/0316/P COMMNT Simon Shelley Hi Team,

I'd like to object to this request for planning permission, for the following reasons:

The proposed development is simply too much for the site—it's clearly overdevelopment. The design doesn’t 

fit with the surrounding area and would harm the overall look and feel of Menelik road and the surrounding 

roads. Our property and other nearby properties  would be overlooked, reducing privacy and affecting the 

living conditions of residents. 

The development is likely to damage existing trees, which would be a real loss for the area's visual appeal.

We don't think this should go ahead and seems at odds with the the Fortune Green Neighbourhood 

Development Plan.

Thanks

Simon
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